
 
Dear Prospective Middle Level FBLA and Parents, 
  
Greetings! To better prepare our students at McNair to be lifelong learners and more competitive in our 
world, we are offering Middle Level Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) Middle Level FBLA is 
to help our students sharpen their communication, leadership, and teamwork skills, preparing them for 
high school and the workplace before many of their peers.   
 
We will meet once a Month,  October, November, December, January, February on the 2nd Wednesday.   
To get ready for Spring Conference which is February 6, 2020 Van Buren Fine Arts Center, Van Buren.  
 
The Spring Conference is for students to attend online and in-person events to compete against other 
students or hone their leadership skills through interactive workshops and seminars.   
 
Middle Level FBLA Competitive Events Include: 

●​ Business Etiquette 
●​ Business Math / Financial Literacy 
●​ Career Exploration 
●​ Community Service Project 
●​ Critical Thinking 
●​ Digital Citizenship 
●​ Elevator Speech 
●​ Introduction to Computer Science and Programming 
●​ Multimedia and Website Development 

 
To be a member of Middle Level FBLA there is a $10.00 fee.. 
 
​ National Dues​ $6.00 
​ State Dues​ $2.00 
​ Local Dues​ $2.00 
 
​ Total Dues​ $10.00 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Christopher Young 
 
  

 



 

BRING THIS FORM BACK TO MR. YOUNG 
ROOM 105 

 October 9:​ First Meeting 
 
November 13:​ Monthly Meeting 
 
December 11:​ Monthly Meeting 
 
January 15:​ Monthly Meeting 
 
February 6:​ Monthly Meeting 
 
February 12:​ Monthly Meeting 
 
If your student is interested, please sign, and send $10.00 
 
Signed________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name__________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Pod___________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Grade_________________________________________________________ 
 
**Please return this permission slip to Mr. Young (Room 105) by Friday, September 27, 2019 along with  
$10.00 in order for your child to participate in Middle Level FBLA.    
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